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Gabrielle (Gabby) began in the veterinary profession as a VMA and has recently graduated from the NAIT 

AHT program earlier in 2022. During her practicum, she reached out to the ABVTA to inquire about 

volunteering with the association. She has an interest in public education and engagement and was 

appointed to the Member and Public Relations (M & PR) Committee in June 2022. Since her appointment, 

she has been an engaged member of of the committee by taking part in discussion, brainstorming ideas, 

volunteering to moderate and speak in our Veterinary Technology Information Session. In my short 

amount of time of getting to know Gabby, she has demonstrated leadership qualities, shown initiative and 

been an excellent communicator. I hope to have the privilege of being in a position to see Gabby continue 

to develop her leadership skills and continue to lead and promote the veterinary technology profession 
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